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LIVING TOGETHER AS ONE NGA

 
Dear Residents, 

Greetings from the NGA! 
We have a few reminders for everyone:

· Alternate Parking

· This concerns all cars that are parked along BUCHANAN Street. We are proposing a new parking setup. 

· Current (old) Parking Setup: 

· Days: Monday to Friday

· Time: 6AM ~ 8PM 
· Proposed (new) Parking Setup:

· Days: Monday to Friday

· Time: 6AM ~ 8PM

· Days: Saturday & Sunday

· Time: 7AM ~ 7PM 

· ID System for Household Help

· This concerns IDs for all kinds of household help (full-time and part-time) including:

· Maids

· Drivers

· Nurses/Caregivers

· Gardeners 
· Workers/Contractors

· Etc. 

We strongly advise all residents to get the OFFICIAL VILLAGE ID for all household help, especially those who regularly enter and exit the village. This will serve as a deterrent to theft and make it easier for our security to prevent criminals and rogue elements from entering and compromising the safety of our village.  

· School Pickup “Fetcher’s” ID
This matter concerns the safety of the children who attend school in Johnson Street. The current ID system requires all guardians/fetchers to have school-issued IDs. The problem is that these school-issued IDs are very large and are more like report cards. Moreover, they are NOT worn by the fetchers on their bodies during actual pick up. Therefore, these IDs are not visible to our guards. In order make all fetchers immediately identifiable; we will require them to always wear a new and official NGA-issued FETCHER’S ID. All fetchers without this ID will immediately be intercepted and questioned by our village security.

This redundancy measure will further reduce the possibility of kidnappings as well as deter those with bad intentions from trying to approach the young students.  
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